
Limelight Letter is the Newsletter of Wanneroo Repertory Inc. 

Limelight Theatre, Civic Drive, Wanneroo 

Postal Address: PO Box 77, Wanneroo WA 6946 

Bookings by phone: 0499  954 016 

 

IN THE 

LIMELIGHT 

January 2019 



President’s Spot 

Hello Members & Friends 

I’d like to wish a peaceful, prosperous and happy 2019 to you all.  

As we start another new year and make all those promises to 

ourselves to do better things, to be better people – the usual 

resolutions - the theatre too has some resolutions of its own. 

As you will see from the list of jobs to be done at our busy bees, we will spend 

January making our theatre a better place for on-stage and back-stage members 

and for our audiences.  There will be the usual maintenance and cleaning of 

course, but in addition we will be giving a ‘spruce up’ to the green room and 

change rooms with some new carpet tiles (the current carpets are 37 years old!).  

Carpet tiles will be laid around the back stage areas replacing the current 

patchwork of salvaged carpet.  The audience bathrooms are also to be given a 

face-lift – again they haven’t been updated since the theatre opened in 1989!   

You will have already noted the bold new signage on the walls of the theatre 

and very early in this month, you will see an amazing mural appear on the 

west wall! 

Perhaps the biggest ticket item will be a complete replacement of the lighting 

bar currently situated over the audience.  We are in the process of gaining 

suggestions and quotes to gauge the best way to proceed – to make it safer and 

to allow us more flexibility with our lighting plots. 

We have an excellent program of productions this year with three musicals, a 

farce and a thriller to entertain and intrigue our audiences.  The first 

production, with new director Helen Smolders and musical director Sean 

Davies, will go up in March and has already been cast.  I’d like to welcome 

Naomi Cooper, Katherine Blower, Kate Elder, Steph Hickey and, playing a 

multitude of roles, Jacob Turner.   
 

Our first ‘event’ for the year will be our annual Awards Night on Saturday 2nd 

February – check out the details found elsewhere in this newsletter.  Please come 

along and support this event. 

Finally, thank you all for your continued support of Wanneroo Repertory and 

our wonderful Limelight Theatre. 

 

Shelley 



Members and Patrons 

Date/Time: Saturday 2nd February 2019 at 
7.00pm 

Venue: Wanneroo Sport and Social Club, 22 
Crisafulli Ave, Wanneroo 

Ticket Prices: $30 Members; $35 Non-members – 

This ticket includes - A glass of sparkling wine on 
arrival, buffet dinner, and live entertainment  

 
Bookings must be made on-line, 

www.limelighttheatre.com.au by 25th January  
  

Please note that there will be no phone 
reservations nor a "pay at the door" option. 

http://www.limelighttheatre.com.au


JANUARY 2019 – BUSY BEES ARRIVE AT THE LIME-
LIGHT THEATRE! 

The “Tuesday Task Force” and the Theatre Committee have combined to make 
a list of the repairs, maintenance, cleaning, sifting and sorting; rejecting, re-
painting and refurbishing needed to keep our theatre in tip top condition for 

the coming year!  We have set aside dates for each task to at least be started 
and hope that all active members will be able to give some of their time.   

 
SATURDAYS – 5TH, 12TH & 19TH TUESDAYS – 8th, 15th & 22nd From 9am  

 
 

 
TASK/S DATE/S NEEDED 

Repainting of audience toi-
lets 

TBA Paint 

Replacement of vanities in 
audience toilets 

TBA Replacement units 

Check, prune, archive of-
fice paperwork 

Anytime from Saturday 
5th 

Secretary & other organ-
ised folk 

Checking/filing past pro-
grammes (archive) 

Anytime from Saturday 
5th 

An organised individual! 

Change foyer posters Saturday 5th   

Make new covers for audi-
torium cushions 

From Saturday 5th – fabric 
and notions supplied. 

People who can sew – bring 
your sewing machine 

Vacuum auditorium seats 
and/or shampoo seats 

Saturday 19th or Tuesday 
22nd (after other ‘dirty’ 
work is completed) 

We have a Back–Vac-Pack! 

Continue with sorting and 
pruning of wardrobe re-
sources 

Tuesdays 8th, 15th, 22nd 
from 9.30am – 12.30 and 
beyond!! 

Willing helpers (ladies) 
with organisation skills! 

Photograph boxed ward-
robe items 

As above Photographer 

Sort and eject flats in side 
storeroom 

From Saturday 5th Ability to lift heavy stuff 
essential 

Catalogue/photograph 
flats, doors, etc 

In conjunction with above 
item 

Photographer 

Remove and replace back-
stage carpets 

Stage left first Pre-loved carpet squares 

Recarpet greenroom and 
male/female change-rooms 

To be completed by Tre-
vors Carpets mid- January 

  

Rehang stage left masking 
curtain 

TBA Dave Browning to supervise 

Install picture rails in 
Green room & hang frames 

TBA Picture rail materials need-
ed 

Complete Green room 
painting 

TBA Paint 



BOOKINGS: Call on 0499 954 016   Send an email to bookings@limelighttheatre.com.au 

Or choose your seats on line at www.limelighttheatre.com  
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BOOKINGS: Phone—0499 954 016 

If this number is unattended, please leave a message 

Or book on line—www.limelighttheatre.com.au 


